
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 5th July  2024 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

As part of our Jigsaw PHSE        
programme, we have been talking 
about how we all start as babies 
and grow into children and then 
adults. We have been reading the 
story of  ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and have learnt 
how caterpillars transform into butterflies and have 
also been learning the names of baby animals. Can 
you  remember what a baby goat is called? 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been reading the story ‘of Lucy 
Ladybird’ this week and have been using 
different words to describe textures. Can 
you find some items at home that are  
shiny, smooth, dazzling or sparkling? 

Just like the spots Lucy Ladybird was given by her 
friends. 

Physical Development  

We have been using our fine motor skills to squeeze  
pipettes full of soapy water onto our 
beanstalks. Hopefully the soapy      
water will help the aphids from eat-
ing our plants! 

Sports Day:  18th July  

10am for AM parents 

2pm for PM parents 

Parents of 30hr children can choose which 
one they would like to attend. 

Please ensure that children come to school 
in trainers each day. They have a very      
active curriculum and for health and     
safety purposes, trainers are the best! 

 Den Making in the garden. 

Den building gives children the                 
opportunity to negotiate, 
problem solve, resolve, 
manage and work as a 
team.  

 

Child of the week:   Tahara for being more confident, talking more in Nursery and  
being a kind friend. 

Please share this video and encourage your child to watch and follow. The ‘Circle of Life ‘story massage 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EWiKGuJ6uC4                           

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/bilingual
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EWiKGuJ6uC4

